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PEMBROKESHIRE SUSPENDS CAR PARKING 
CHARGES FOR NHS, HEALTH & SOCIAL CARE 
WORKERS 
 

Pembrokeshire County Council is to waive charges in its car parks for 
NHS, health and social care workers from today (Thursday, 2nd April). 
 
The Authority’s Cabinet Member for Infrastructure, Licencing and 
Major Events, Cllr Phil Baker, said: “We are very aware that the car 
parks provide our NHS, health and social care workers with access to 
essential services such as food and medical supplies. 
 
“The Council will, from today, waive car park fees for this group of 
workers and this will remain in place during the current lockdown. 
 
“These critical workers will be encouraged to display supporting 
evidence in their windscreen, such as photocopies of their work pass 
- with any sensitive information removed - or a letter of evidence from 
their employer as their parking permit.” 
 
Councillor Baker said the decision would be reviewed in line with 
Welsh and UK Government guidelines. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information contact: Len Mullins, Press and Public 
Relations Manager, on 01437 775387. The Council’s press 
releases are also available on the Authority’s website: 
http://www.pembrokeshire.gov.uk  
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